
School Closure 

In the event of school closure the school will endeavour to ensure parents and carers are 

aware through the following methods: 

 Through the school website; www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

 Through the Borough of Poole website; www.boroughofpoole.com/schoolclosures 

 Through Heart FM 102.3 

 Through the school text and e-mail service (please can you ensure that your details 

are kept up-to-date with the school) 

http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/
http://www.boroughofpoole.com/schoolclosures

